CORRESPONDENCE

JAN 30, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01028-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 8:59 AM

To: ‘nyyfan61@yahoo.com'

Subject: RE: Sanlando area/ Utilities Inc rate increase

Good morning Mr. and Mrs. Blackway,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: christine [mailto:nyyfan61@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2017 3:29 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Sanlando area/ Utilities Inc rate increase

Regarding docket numer 160101, the proposed rate increase for the Sanlando area residents is completely
unacceptable! My water bill will increase, at a minimum, 72.43 PER MONTH! How is this legal?! Is there no
formula for calculating an increase? This will surely put seniors and those with lower incomes in a very bad
situation.

I urge the Commission to do the right thing by their residents and deny this astronomical increase!

Sincerely,

Christine and Keith Blackway
Longwood, FL

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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